
 

  
S W I F T S  C O M P E T I T I O N  N E W S L E T T E R  

Swifts Junior 

Badminton Club 

Phone: 01276 25078                         

E-mail: cliff_buffham@ntlworld.com 

Match Secretary 

Cliff Buffham 

17 Green Hill Road 

Camberley   GU15 1PF 

S W I F T S  J U N I O R       

B A D M I N T O N  C L U B     

w w w . s w i f t s j b c . o r g . u k  

If the training is easy 

the match will be hard, 

but if the training is 

hard the match will be 

easy. 

Badminton England 

Club of the Year 2017 

 

Surrey Heath 

Sports Club of the Year 2016 

S e a s o n  2 0 2 1 - 2 2      

I s s u e  1  

5  S e p t e m b e r  2 0 2 1  

We extend a warm welcome to three more new members this week. They 
are Rishik Singaraju (U14), who joins us in the 11:30am intermediate 
session, and sisters Darcie (U11) and Lorelei Stephens (U9) who are both 
beginners in the 8:30am session. 

More new members 

Tournament news 
You may remember being given information about the tournament in 
Hounslow, Middlesex, a few weeks ago, aimed at primary school age 
players. Several of our members seized the opportunity to play in a local 
tournament and two had conspicuous success. Advait Neelakandan won 
the boys’ section of the tournament, and Sanjana Satish was runner-up 
among the girls. Well done to both: a good start to the season! 


